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8" December, 2023
NEWS LETTER

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We thank God for the end of another successful term and year, 2023, As always, we cannot fail to'
thank and appreciate you for all your prayers, support and encouragement throughout the term Just m:i'.

The first term holiday commences on Friday 8" December, 2023, to re-open for 2" terni on Janug
8™ 2024. As a result of the inflation and continuous increase in cost of items/materials in the country, the
school has decided to adjust the school fees upward so as to meet up with the situation. We regret any
inconveniences this may cause our dear parents/Guardians,

We pray as usual for God’s provision to be able to afford the payments of the new fees. This takes
effect from 1" of January, 2024,

Classes ' Fees Payable QF_H;mI« - ".umlﬁﬁ ]
l'r-.-:.‘_'-l-n_nttﬂrrri L . .n\-:?l.lllul. | First Bank T 2013805946
i Pre-Basic 1-2 NS00
Pre-Basic 3 N1, 000 LAPO MFB Uselu | 0002348379
Basic 1-5 | N57,000
| Higher Basic 1 | N75,500 First Bank A/e 2 2031801209
Higher Basic 2 [ n755001 |

The above fees include Tuition, Lesson, Exam and Students® Week. They are to be paid
enbloc into the assigned banks.

Payment should be made on or before resumption. Deadline for payment of all fees is on the
5" of February, 2024.

Our children are the hope for tomorrow and so any investment in their education is certainly a wise
investment that vields great dividends.

Our termly excursion will come towards the end of the term.

The hair style for next term is all back for the whole term for girls. The boys should maintain low cut
throughout the term, no style will be allowed.

Girls who are not interested in platting their hair should also be on low cut with no style attached.
Failure to adhere to the above instruction attracts punishment,

We pray God to replenish your purses and grant your endeavor with success.
HAPPY CHREISTMAS AND NEW YEAR in advance,

Thank you and God bless.

READINESS FOR BETTER SERVICE




